

November 14, 1980

S.R.Morss R.3 Bradford, Massachusetts 01830

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your DX report. We are always pleased to know that we have such interested listeners to our station.

If I may, I would like to give you some information on our operating facilities in concern to WNYR-AM. We are now operating during the day at 1,000 watts, directional and 125 watts, non-directional, at night. We are in the process of installing our new pattern for operation at night to allow us to broadcast at 250 watts at night. Our transmitter is a Harris MW l which we feed into 600 and 400 foot guide towers.

I hope this has answered some of your questions about our station and I thank you for your interest and for your report and I am hoping that you will continue to listen to WNYR and to send us your comments.

Sincerely.

Michael Tamme Chief Engineer